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Circle Drive West Functional Planning Study – Final Report 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Recommended Plan of the Circle Drive West Functional Planning Study be 

added to the Saskatoon Transportation Master Plan (STMP) Infrastructure List for 
future prioritization; 

2. That the Circle Drive West Functional Planning Study and 11th Street West Grade 
Separation Concept Plan be listed together as a common construction project on the 
STMP Infrastructure List; 

3. That the Administration proceed with developing alternative neighbourhood access 
concepts for Montgomery Place, including stakeholder engagement, that does not 
include at-grade rail crossings and report back when complete; and 

4. That the Administration engage with regional partners about alternative access 
between Highway 7 and Circle Drive South. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its special meeting held on 
November 9, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee received presentations from Laura Erickson, Barb Biddle - Montgomery 
Place Community Association, and Jim McAllister. Comments from Brian Howells were 
read in his absence.  

Communications from the public considered at the meeting, are also attached. 

Attachments 
1. November 7, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
2. Email from Laura Erickson, dated July 25, 2022; 
3. Email from Brian Howells, dated August 12, 2022; 
4. Email from Kathy Gaynor, dated August 10, 2022; 
5. Email from Brandy Halter, dated August 12, 2022; 
6. Email from Joanne Cliff, dated August 13, 2022;  
7. Email from Brenna Bailey, dated August 13, 2022; 
8. Email from Dennis Godfrey, Safe Lift Services, dated August 15, 2022; 
9. Email from Millie Leard, dated August 20, 2022; and 
10. Email from Jim Earle, dated November 6, 2022. 


